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delves into the intricate world of animal husbandry,
focusing on breeding methodologies, genetic
advancements, and the application of genomics in farm
animal management. This Special Issue explores the
latest research and innovations to enhance desirable
traits in livestock, improve breeding programs'
efficiency, and ensure sustainable production practices.
From selective breeding to the utilization of cutting-
edge genomic tools, contributors shed light on the
multifaceted approaches shaping the future of the
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optimizing livestock productivity, health, and welfare in
the evolving landscape of modern farming.
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As the world of science becomes ever more specialized,
researchers may lose themselves in the deep forest of
the ever increasing number of subfields being created.
This open access journal Applied Sciences has been
started to link these subfields, so researchers can cut
through the forest and see the surrounding, or quite
distant fields and subfields to help develop his/her own
research even further with the aid of this multi-
dimensional network.
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